
CLINTON COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
340 E. Michigan Avenue Clinton, Michigan 49236-9564 (517) 456-6501 Superintendent’s Office 

Dear Redwolves Parents/Families, 

Fall 2023 

Bond Project Highlights at Clinton Community Schools 

As we enter the fall season of 2023, Clinton Community Schools remain committed to 
advancing the improvements outlined in the bond approved by District voters in 2021. We are 
excited to bring you up to date with the progress and eagerly anticipate experiencing the 
enhanced features and conveniences that these new and updated facilities will offer. We 
express our heartfelt gratitude to our community for your unwavering support and investment in 
Clinton Community Schools! 

While we are fortunate to have moved past the most challenging phases of the COVID-19 
pandemic, its residual effects continue to impact us. One such challenge has been significant 
delays in receiving essential construction materials. Unfortunately, these delays, beyond the 
control of the District, its designers, and contractors, have posed some hurdles to our project 
timelines. Nevertheless, our dedicated contractors are making commendable progress on the 
bond projects. 

In keeping with our tradition of transparency, we are excited to provide updates on the ongoing 
and recent improvements within the new high school addition. Moreover, we are pleased to 
announce that new drone pictures will be forthcoming, offering a unique perspective on the 
progress of the high school addition. As always, we kindly ask that you exercise caution when 
driving near the construction area. 

Elementary School: 
The classroom doors and hardware project is experiencing delays. However, if materials arrive 
earlier than anticipated, the contractors will commence work promptly. For those aspects of the 
project that cannot be completed before the start of the 2023-2024 school year, the contractors 
will conduct work after school hours and on weekends during the academic year. 

Current High School: 
Roof Top Units (RTU) Replacement: Work is almost complete to replace the aging HVAC 
system in the current high school. We expect all RTUs to be replaced by the fall of 2023. 

Variable Air Volume (VAV) Systems: Variable air volume (VAV) boxes have been delivered, and 
their installation is almost complete. VAV systems optimize the distribution of air in an 
energy-efficient manner by adjusting the amount and temperature of distributed air. 



Fire Alarm Upgrade: The upgrade of the fire alarm system has commenced at the existing high 
school. 

We appreciate your patience and support as we navigate through these challenges and 
continue to make significant strides in our bond projects. Rest assured, our commitment to 
providing safe, modern, and efficient learning environments for our students remains 
unwavering. 

Thank you for being part of the Clinton Community Schools family. We look forward to sharing 
more updates and the new drone pictures as our projects progress. 

Yours in Academics, 

Kevin Beazley 
Superintendent 
Clinton Community Schools 

We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the voters of our community for their unwavering 
support of the bond. Your investment in our facilities is a testament to our shared commitment to 
the future of our students, families, and the entire community. It is a foundation upon which we 
will build for generations to come, and your trust in our vision is deeply appreciated. 


